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24th March 2022
From the Technical Officer

This weekend, the British International 420 Class Association would like its members to bring

along to the HISC Qualifiers their RYA Measurement Certificate, along with their ISAF/World

Sailing Certificate.

Eagle-eyed members will have spotted that there is a box on the RYA Measurement Certificate

which says 'For this certificate to be valid a current Class Association Membership sticker shall be

affixed below'. The problem is that the Class Association stopped issuing membership stickers

some years ago as membership is tracked elsewhere, however what this means is that no

current certificates are valid!

To rectify this, the Class Association have asked the RYA to remove this box on new certificates

going forward and to make everyone's current certificates valid, the Class intend to stamp this

box with a class stamp at the HISC qualifying event. So please ensure you bring them with you.

We would also like to see at the same time your ISAF/World Sailing Certificates.

The 'mass stamp off' will occur after racing on the Saturday in the main upstairs lounge. Exact

timings will be posted on the Event WhatsApp Group on Saturday.

Many thanks

Ben Rayner

Technical Officer

420 Class Association


